
CORRECTED NOTICE OF PARTIAL MANUAL COUNT 
 

The partial manual count for the March 5, 2024 Primary 
Elections will be begin at 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday, March 13, 
2024 at the County Clerk’s Office, 800 E. 2nd Street, Bonham 
Texas, pursuant to Section 127.201(a) of the Texas Election 
Code. 

 

A MANUAL COUNT IS NOT OPEN TO THE PUBLIC, however, a 
candidate is entitled to be present at the count and is entitled 
to have a representative at the count. A representative must 
present a certificate of appointment at the time the represent-
ative reports for service. 

Notice given this 12th day of March, 2024 

 
Tammy Biggar 
Fannin County Clerk 

    


